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Michael Kelber Quoted in World 
Intellectual Property Review
Michael Kelber was quoted in the World Intellectual 
Property Review article “SCOTUS Ruling Will Drive 
Copyright Registrations, Say Lawyers,” published on 
March 6, 2019. In the article, Michael discusses how the 
recent Supreme Court ruling in Fourth Estate Public 
Benefit Corporation v. Wall-Street.com will impact 
creators.

Click here to read the article (subscription required).
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